Mark Your Calendars!

News from CVCC

Coachella Valley Conservation Commission
September Meeting Cancelled

The September meeting of the Coachella Valley Conservation Commission has been
cancelled. The next CVCC meeting will be held Thursday, October 14, 2021 at 10:30 a.m.
either via Zoom webinar or in person, pending State's guidance and finalization of
logistics.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact CVAG at (760) 346-1127.




